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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2016 8:26 AM
To: 'C H'
Subject: RE: Docket number 160021-EI

Good morning,,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: C H [mailto:crestina75@icloud.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 6:45 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket number 160021-EI 
 
To who it may concern, 
 
I am opposed to FPL increasing their rates. It is unfair to us as consumers.  Some of us customers are on fixed income.  
 
I am Appealing to you to prevent FPL from raising their rates. 
 
Thank you,  
Crestina Harvey 
 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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